
Concerned about air quality?
Did you know there are plans to build one of Europe’s largest incinerators in  
your neighbourhood? 

Incinerators burn waste and turn it into toxic air and ash, worsening air quality and  
contributing to climate change. The current Edmonton incinerator is coming to the end  
of its life. Would you rather it be replaced with another expensive incinerator which  
would be with us for generations to come, or would you rather that  
money be invested in recycling?

stop-edmonton-incinerator.org 
to join the campaign, sign the petition and learn more



URGENT PUBLIC MEETINGS - ALL WELCOME
Household waste has to go somewhere, but is incineration really the best option?  
Current research suggests incineration adversely affects air quality, especially  
impacting children. Do you really want a new incinerator on your doorstep? Tragically 
plans for a new Edmonton incinerator are moving forward and an urgent campaign is 
being launched to persuade the North London Waste Authority to abandon the rebuild 
and go for a greener option instead. Your support is needed!
Please come to the following public meetings to find out more, ask questions, and hear 
from experts and residents about what actions we can take:

WEDNESDAY 3RD APRIL 2019 - South Chingford Congregational Church, 
161 Chingford Mount Road, Chingford, E4 8LT - meeting from 7pm for a 7:30pm start

THURSDAY 4TH APRIL 2019 - Upstairs Room, Ye Olde Rose and Crown,  
53 Hoe St, Walthamstow, E17 4SA - meeting from 7pm for a 7:30pm start

e: info@stop-edmonton-incinerator.org           @StopEdmontonIncinerator           @StopTheRebuild    
#StopEdmontonIncinerator   |   petition.parliament.uk/petitions/244480 


